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May 13, 2013 
 
 
 
Tong Nguyen 
o/b/o Lien Kim Dang 
8915 Highland Bay 
Woodbury MN 55125 
 
VIA EMAIL:  tongnguyen@hotmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 572 Van Buren Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Nguyen: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 7, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended the City Council deny Ms. Dang’s appeal.   
 
If Ms. Dang wishes to contest further, she may attend the City Council Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, June 5, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor.  If an 
interpreter is needed and you cannot attend on her behalf, please let me know and I can order 
an interpreter for her. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Matt Dornfeld (email) 
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